
From: David Duncan
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:29:21 AM

it is ridiculous to do away with IDENTIFICATION requirements in the Electoral
system
this will only lead to FRAUD within the system
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From: David Duncan
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:31:33 AM

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of
identity before casting their vote.  
 
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity
of the electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.
 
Regards
David Duncan

Carindale Qld 4152
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